
Arabic Department Society -Al-Nadi Al-Arabi 2017-18 

Convenor: Dr. Sayed Mohammad Tariq  

The Ghaziuddin Khan Lecture was held on 24th October, 2017, delivered by Dr. Mohammad Firoz Dehlavi, 

a renowned Urdu scholar. The department organized a number of activities for the students, and 

published three quarterly wall magazines. The department also started a lecture series “Mamlukul Ali 

Memorial Lecture”, and the first lecture of this series was delivered by Dr. Ubaidur Rahman Tayyeb from 

the Centre for Arabic, JNU on “Arabic Short Stories” on 17th April 2018.   


